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Dear HMC Residents, 

 

This month we officially welcome summer, celebrate graduations, observe Father’s 

Day, and prepare for PCS season. Congratulations to all of our graduates. Whether 

you are graduating college or kindergarten, taking the next step in your educational 

career, and in life, is important and should be celebrated! We want to ease the 

burden and stress that often comes with moving, and one way we can do this is to 

ensure we are providing clear communication, answering questions, and walking you 

through the process. You are encouraged to reach out to your Resident Service 

Specialist once you have received orders so they can guide you through every step. 

On behalf of Hunt Military Communities, I wish all of our fathers and father -gures, a 

Happy Father's Day. Whether you are serving far away or close to home – or 

supporting a spouse who is active duty – your commitment to your country and 

families is admirable. We look forward to honoring you this month.  

 

Semper Fidelis,  

 

 

Brian Stann  

President & Chief Executive Officer  

Hunt Military Communities   

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

LOCKOUTS 

Residents should contact the Home & Garden Center at 605.791.3181 should 

they become locked out of their home. If a lockout occurs outside of normal 

business hours, the resident should call the maintenance hotline and request 

assistance. Upon providing proper identification, the resident will be provided 

access to the home. Each Resident will be allowed one (1) lockout. Further 

lockouts may incur a charge. Residents are not permitted to change or in any 

way alter the locks installed on the doors of the leased premises. In the event 

of lost keys, the resident will be charged a replacement fee.  

Contact Us: 

321 Hunt Dr. Box Elder, SD 57719 

Phone: 605.791.3181 • Fax: 605.791.3176 

Facebook: @AntelopeRidge 

Ask your LS about reserving a parking spot! 

SAVE THE DATES 
6/4 - Summer BBQ Bash & Outdoor Movie 

 
6/7 - Box Elder Car Show 

 
6/19 - Father’s Day 

 
6/21 – Box Elder Bike Night 

 
Every Thursday Night in June is Summer 

Nights in Downtown Rapid City 
 

For all Trash Pickup, please have your  
bins out to the curb by 7:00 am 

Joshua Scheler — Leasing Specialist 
 
Fun Facts: Loves to play volleyball, travel and 
try new foods! 
 
What he loves about his job: I love the people 
I work with and the growth I am experiencing 
professionally and personal. 

Employee Spotlight 

SUMMER PROJECTS 

It’s official!! Major summer projects have begun. Please keep an eye 

on your email and your front door for information as we get closer to 

your area of the neighborhood. Just a quick reminder, we are 

replacing roofs, windows, siding and getting a fresh coat of paint!!  


